
 
 
 
 
 

DRAFT BUDGET FOR FY09-2010 
 
 

The Board did not get through an adequate review of the proposed draft 
budget during the meeting.  A workshop meeting to review the budget has 
been scheduled for Thursday, July 16, 10:00 AM at the District 
Administrative office.  The approved budget will be posted on the website as 
soon as it has been officially approved.  It is possible that this may not occur 
until the end of July at the next regularly scheduled board meeting. 


